
For Parties wishing to present their INDCs at ADP 2.11: 
 
 

As per the scenario note by ADP Co-Chairs, Parties wishing to make a 
presentation on their INDCs at ADP 2.11 are requested to inform the 
secretariat of this intention as soon as possible and no later than 17 
October 2015. Parties may consider sending their express of interest to 
the following emails: 
 

WAgyemang-Bonsu@unfccc.int, tli@unfccc.int   
 
These presentations will be organized as events at lunch time with the 
first one planned on Tuesday, 20 October 2015. More details about the 
event will be published soon. 
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